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8 March 2017 

Committee visit to Milford Haven 

Dear Tegryn, 

I wanted to thank you very much for meeting with us in Milford Haven and helping 

to make our visit such a success. 

My fellow Committee members and I found the visit extremely useful with respect 

to the work we are doing on the management of Marine Protected Areas in Wales. 

Our discussions with you gave us valuable insight in to your work and the 

challenges you and your colleagues face.  Thank you again for your time and 

enthusiasm.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Reckless 

Chair of the Committee on Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 


